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ADDENDUM ONE 
 
 
Date: May 30, 2024 
 
To: All Vendors  
 
From: Stacy White, Procurement Contract Officer 

Nebraska Department of Transportation 
 

RE: Questions and Answers for Request for Proposal Number RFP R105-24, Guardrail Repair and 
Replacement Services to be opened June 13, 2024  at 2:00 p.m.. 

 
 

 

Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above mentioned Request for Proposal.  The questions 
and answers are to be considered as part of the RFP. 

 
Solicitation  Section 

Reference 
RFP Page 
Number Question Answers 

  1. No questions were received.  

 
 
This addendum will become part of the proposal and should be acknowledged with the Request for Proposal. 
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